BALDWIN COUNTY

NNALLY, P.E.
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT "COUNTY ENGINEER

SILVERHILL, ALABAMA 36576
TELEPHONE: (251) 937-0278
Fax(251) 937-0227

July 30, 2019

Joey Nunnally, P.E.
County Engineer

Subject: (5-16053b) The Verandas, Phase 4 — Final Plat
Dear Mr. Nunnally:
The Final Plat of the above referenced subdivision has been reviewed for compliance with the Baldwin

County Subdivision Regulations. The subdivision meets all requirements of the Baldwin County
Subdivision Regulations.

_ Sir]cerely,
Moy Gur 7l
Mary Booth

Permit/Subdivision Coordinator
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